
  
  
 Committee Memorandum 
 

 
 
TO: MAYOR’S NOMINATING AND SCREENING DATE:  MARCH 31, 2020 
  COMMITTEE 
 
FROM:  CITY CLERK WARDS: ALL  
 
SUBJECT: CITY COUNCIL STANDING COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Recommend City Council Standing Committee assignments to the City Council. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Committee consider City Council Standing Committee assignments for recommendation 
to the City Council. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On March 3, 2020, the City Council requested the City Attorney to draft a resolution amending the 
City Council Rules of Procedure and Order of Business repurposing and renaming City Council 
Standing Committees.  The City Council also requested the City Clerk to request each member 
of the City Council to provide their priorities for service for consideration by the Mayor’s 
Nominating and Screening Committee. 
 
Each Standing Committee shall be comprised of three members.  Each Councilmember shall 
serve as Chair, Vice-Chair, and Member of three Committees, respectively.  The Mayor’s 
Nominating and Screening Committee shall be comprised of the Mayor who shall serve as Chair 
and the members of the Governmental Affairs Committee. 
 
The resolution further provides that to the greatest extent possible, preferences of senior 
Councilmembers shall be honored.  The preferences of each member of the City Council are 
listed on the attached charts together with seniority ranking and two proposed rosters honoring 
those preferences to the greatest extent possible. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with assignments to City Council Standing Committees.  
Costs for staffing of Committees are included in the annual Budget. 
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Prepared by: Colleen J. Nicol, City Clerk 
 
Attachments: Proposed Roster 
 Preference Chart 


